From: Zelda Bacal
Sent: 20 May 2019 16:46

Subject: Fwd: planning 2

Begin forwarded message:

Subject: planning
Date: 19 May 2019 at 21:40:33 BST

dear camden

1 object to application 2019/1515/P

i strongly support their forthcoming reports from tree specialist and planning consultant
respectively which will soon be sent to the council

i really don’t understand why these developers can’t make sympathetic plans - all their plans
arc aggressive to neighbouring properties and the fauna and trees in the conservation area.
they are visually unsightly and offer no concern to the neighbourhodand especially no |l
netherjhall gardens. i do not like this style of operating. these plans will compromise the light
in the downstairs habitable room by 50%. extensive overlooking loss of privacy by terraces,
taking away trees for no reason just so they can max out on their square footage, 2 storey
basement digging deep into the back garden and loose of been spaces. its all a terrible ploy. i
hope the council will see through these plans and rightfully dismiss.

thank you

mrs z bacal

ps can you let me know you have received this email



